
 

Happy New Year, we hope you all had a good break! 
 
Our theme for this Half Term is “To Infinity and Beyond” and we will be 
exploring this through knowledge, skills and understanding of the world and 
expressive arts.  We will be learning about the movement of the sun and moon 
in relation to the earth (day and night). We will also be exploring 3D sculpture 
to make a model of the solar system.  
 

In Literacy this Half term we will be focussing on stories set in imaginary 

worlds, our text will be “Aliens Love Underpants”. We will also be looking at 

instructions. In our lessons we will be thinking about creating our own 

imaginary worlds and designing a class alien. We will also be exploring 

following and writing instructions.    

In Maths this half term the children will continue to develop their number skills 

through songs, games, challenges and written tasks. We will be exploring 

number and place value, multiplication and division (sharing) and data 

(sorting).   

Swimming, outdoor learning and P.E: Each class will let you know when your 

PE and outdoor learning days are and if your child is swimming this half term 

Please send a named pair of pumps (or full PE kit if you prefer) if you not 

already done until it is safe to get changed into full PE kit.  For outdoor learning 

could you please make sure your child has a pair of labelled wellies in school.  

Please don’t hesitate in contacting us if you have any queries.  

 

Happy New Year                 
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